Work Experience.
Pupils from the Hub have been participating in work experience at a local community farm. They run the farm for the day. They start the day by receiving a list of jobs that need to be completed. The first job is usually feeding the pigs, alpacas and goats. They then give hay to the horses.
Once all animals are fed they start on the general maintenance of the farm including cleaning out the duck house, painting the chicken house, mending fences and collecting the eggs.
Pupils learn teamwork, perseverance, animal care and general maintenance skills.



Art



Food Tech - Pupils will be introduced to the fundamentals of food technology. This will include understanding the importance of good kitchen hygiene and kitchen safety. Pupils will then go onto making a number of dishes including sandwiches (toasted and non-toasted). 






Maths
Pupils are practising their general maths skills through a combination of computer based training on MyMaths and functional skills lessons.
Bushcraft

Pupils are continuing to build on their bush craft skills. They have made their own chairs, learnt to whittle wood and build camp fires. Over the camp fire they have cooked sausage sandwiches, pizzas in the Dutch oven, Bacon sandwiches and of course marsh mallows with hot chocolate. They have used this knowledge to create an on-site Bush craft area to practice their skills between visits to the woods










English 
Students from the HUB are currently developing their spelling, punctuation and grammar skills through a range of reading and writing activities. 

Team building games
During form times the pupils spend their time playing team building games, practicing their turn taking and speaking and listening skills.
Carpentry
Boys from the Hub are currently learning carpentry skills. They have been using a bow saw to chop logs and have now built a saw horse to help them.
They will be building their general maintenance and life skills on projects such as putting up shelves and small woodwork projects to raise funds for further Hub projects.






Fly fishing
This term students have started learning fly fishing. They go to a lake owned by a local charity and are taught by an enthusiastic fisherman.
The pupils have taken to these sessions like professionals even though we have only had two sessions so far. 
The pupils can set up their rods independently including attaching the line and the float and hook.
So far we have had lots of fish “biting” but our only catch has been a couple of crayfish. We are very excited to go back next week and can’t wait to see who will be the first to catch a fish.
During these sessions pupils are encouraged to work on their personal targets from their EHCP.
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Physical training
The boys have shown significant progress in their strength and ability whilst working with the personal trainer. 
Every week they choose a type of exercise and they are set targets to complete in our on-site Gym, by the end of the week.
The pupils continue to rise to this challenge every week.







